
Niall O’Byrne 
Development Manager 

The Land Development Agency 
Fourth Floor 

Ashford House 
Tara Street 

Dublin 2 
D02 VX67 

 
1st September 2025 

 
Planning Department 
Galway City Council 
City Hall 
College Road  
Galway 
H91 X4K8 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
RE: Letter authorising Thornton O’Connor Town Planning to lodge this planning 
application on behalf of The Land Development Agency 
 
I, Niall O’Byrne of The Land Development Agency, authorise Thornton O’Connor Town Planning 
to lodge this planning application for a ‘Large-Scale Residential Development’ at Galway Port on 
our behalf. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Niall O’Byrne 


